
CONTACTS
Minister Rev Elizabeth Kirova  01254 660901

email:  revkirova@yahoo.co.uk
Stewards Chris Allen, Duncan Turner  
Lettings David Foster 07730405645

davidfosterld@btinternet.com
Website darwenmethodists.co.uk
Facebook Darwen Methodist Church at Spring Vale
Circuit wpmmethodist.org.uk
District lancashiremethodist.org.uk

Organisations
Rothwell Arts(Dance school) Various times Vicky 
07852156651
Moo Music Monday mornings
Jane 07808549965
Stay & Play (Babies,Toddlers,Mums, Dads etc) 
Tuesdays 10:30 -12:00 David 01254 703858
Craft Group Tuesdays 2:00 - 4:00
Carol 01254 433482
Rainbows Tuesdays 5:45 - 6:45
Eileen 01254 705455
Brownies Wednesday 6-7:30
Olive 01254 705333
Guides Wednesdays 6:45 -8:00
Cheryl 07934278410
Walk this Way Choir Fridays 18:00 - 20:00
Eileen 07718319364

Spring Vale News
News for the week 14 - 20 April 2024

Welcome to today’s service led by Pam 
Greenhalgh 

Next Sunday, (21 April) our service will be led 
Rev Elizabeth Kirova and includes a baptism

Peter and John curing the lame man
It is faith in Him that has restored this man to health

Act  3:16



What’s on this week
Monday am   Moo Music @ Spring Vale
Monday 7:15   Fellowship Group @   Bright St
Tuesday 10:30 am  Stay & Play @ Spring Vale
Tuesday 2:00 pm  Craft Group @ Spring Vale
Wednesday 10:30 am Sparkles @ Spring Vale
Friday am   Stay & Play @ Bright St
Friday pm   Time Well Being Group@ Bright St
Friday 6:00 pm  Walk this way choir @ Spring Vale
Sunday 10:30  Service  @ Spring Vale

To celebrate the launch of the new A Methodist Way of Life 
discipleship toolkit, the Evangelism and Growth team is producing a 
new monthly blog series on leadership and culture change. This 
month’s blog shares some insights on how to persevere when 
things are rough – a situation every leader faces at some point.
You can access it here https://shorturl.at/ejpV6.

Circuit Meeting
A well attended Circuit 
Meeting was held this last 
week and 4 from Spring 
Vale attended.  There were 
small group discussions on 
looking at the way forward, 
particularly how we plan for 
the next Church year 
starting in September.  A 
number of ideas were 
discussed, but we agreed to 
hold further meeting on 15 
May & 12 June to further the 
discussions.  They will be 
open to all.  I’ll publicise 
more details nearer the 
time.  If you want more 
details about what was 
discussed, see Duncan, 
Margaret, Karimeh or David.

Flowers
The flowers this week have been kindly provided by Pam 
Hollows..  Next week they will be provided by Karimeh 
Foster.

Help needed!
Many years ago a piece of land off Sandy Lane in Darwen was 
given to the community for recreational purposes. A trust was set up 
to administer the land with two reps from United Reformed Church 
synod, two reps from the URC 
church in Darwen - and one local 
Methodist church rep plus two local 
users. The trust is looking for a rep 
from the Methodist church to join the 
trust.

The committee meet infrequently 
and have a thriving football club and 
a small bowling club who use the 
grounds.

If anyone is interested in joining the 
committee on behalf of the 
Methodist church, could they please 
get in touch with Rev Elizabeth.

https://shorturl.at/ejpV6

